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We hope that all children are now starting to feel more settled within the EYFS Unit. We have been playing lots of 

circle time games to get to know each other really well. The children have started to build strong friendships with 

each other and have continued to practice our classroom rules.  

This week some Reception children have thoroughly enjoyed going onto the ‘big yard’ spending a lot of time on the 

bikes and role playing. 

We are having a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan on the 27th September, any donations of cakes you are able to 

send in would be greatly appreciated. 

The first children have left their dummies on our Fairy Tree. The Fairy has taken their dummy and they replaced it 

with a certificate, a prize and a toothbrush and toothpaste. 

 

 Notice Board 

TOPIC – All about me       

 Thank you to all parents who have accepted our Dojo points invitation, if you have any 

trouble then ask a member of staff in the Foundation Unit. 

 The next uniform shop will be open on 30th September, 3-3.30pm. The entrance is via 

the main entrance and payment will be taken by card only. 

 

 

 
Tips to help your child be “school ready” 

Ideas to help at home –  

 
Encourage your child to get dressed by themselves, as this 

will help them when getting ready for P.E.   

Give your child fruit and vegetables with the skin on. 

Whilst using the toilet, encourage your child to wipe their 

own bottom and have excellent hygiene. 

Encourage your child to use a knife and fork at meal 

times. 

Please tell your child what they are having for lunch, so 

they are prepared for meal time. 

 

Child voice 

Eva “I love coming to school.” 

 

Kitty “ School is fun!” 

 

Nylah “This food is yummy!” 

 

 

 

 

 
 

General Reminders 

 Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat (these can stay at school) every day. 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. (Reception Only) PE is on a Tuesday 

and PE kits can stay in school for the whole half term.  

 


